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There should be an open stock of appropriate "luggage" for children going into foster 

care.   How one packs one's gear (or has one's things packed for them) is very 

important to one's self image. Trash bags for our kid's (possessions/world) as they 

are thrust into foster car is WRONG!  Kiddos feel a bit safer with their stuff treated 

with respect as they begin a hard journey in their young lives. 


